From: COVID-19 Health and Safety Task Force
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 8:53 PM
To: All POI; All Staff; All Students; All Faculty
Subject: 09/01/21 COVID Newsletter

COVID-19

WEEKLY UPDATE

Dear Cal Maritime community,

As we did during our last academic year, we will be updating you each Wednesday via this newsletter about Covid-19
conditions on campus. We'll include weekly data, changes in conditions or protocols as well as direct you toward Covid-
related resources. As always, we truly appreciate all your efforts and cooperation in helping keep our community safe
and healthy.

The following represents our testing efforts and results for the month of August. It also includes any external results that
have been submitted.

Month # of COVID Tests # Isolated # Quarantined
August 8/1 4 0

September /

October / 0

November / 0

December /

Isolation separates sick people with a contagious disease from people who are not sick.

Quarantine separates and restricts the movement of people who were exposed to a contagious disease to see if they become sick.
Fully vaccinated individuals are not required to quarantine unless they develop symptoms, then they will be tested and cleared or
isolated if positive.

The second column shows the # COVID tests administered with negative results indicated in green and positive in red.

The COVID-19 Testing Program begins on Tuesday, September 7, 2021. Everyone who is not verified as vaccinated is
required to test every week. If you would like to be tested voluntarily, please ensure you are fully registered at
https://avellinocov2.com/ and email covid19hs@csum.edu to receive further information. There is no cost for cadets or
employees to participate.

Everyone must complete the daily health check if coming to campus.



Everyone must wear a mask over the face and nose in all indoor campus facilities, whether vaccinated or not.

While we do not require proof of vaccination for on-campus events at this time, if you are fully vaccinated, we
recommend you visit https://myvaccinerecord.cdph.ca.gov/ to obtain your non-expiring COVID-19 QR code to ensure

that you can provide proof anytime.

We continue to add information to the COVID website and encourage cadets to share this information with family and
provide feedback on any additional information that would be useful to the community.

Please email questions, comments, or suggestions to covid19hs@csum.edu




